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Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you are all doing well and enjoying some peace and quiet now that the new term has begun! I would just like to say how delighted I am to be working with your children this year, and am looking forward to a busy and successful year as a P6 class. As always, the start of term is a busy time, with both staff and pupils adjusting to new routines. I am really impressed at how well P6 have settled back into the classroom. Here are some pieces of information that I hope you will find helpful.



	
Topic work.
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This term, our topic will be a study of the book wonder. This will involve us reading the book as a whole class and engaging with it in different lessons throughout the week. Wonder is a book that addresses issues such as bullying and accepting differences. We will use the book as a discussion point and round off the topic by watching the movie at the end.  
	Health and Wellbeing
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We have the pleasure of welcoming Mrs Thom to work with the class every Wednesday afternoon. The afternoon will be a mix between PE and different health and wellbeing lessons. Primary 6 should come to school in their PE kit (suitable for outdoors) as there are limited spaces to change due to the current circumstances. They can bring a change of shoes if they wish. 


	Literacy

[image: image5.wmf]This term we will be focusing on imaginative stories and figurative language such as similes and metaphors. You may have seen our onomatopoeia display on the school twitter page. This will tie into our grammar lessons as we learn the skills to be able to proof read and up-level our work. For reading, we will be focusing on answering questions about a text, finding information and creating different questions of our own. Due to there being a limit on sharing resources in the classroom, if your child has a book at home that they could bring in to read in class, that would be great. 

	Numeracy

[image: image6.png]


This term we have been working on 24 hour time and calculating time intervals. The class have done really well to understand the relationship between 12 and 24 hour time and also explain when and why we might need to know this. Moving on, throughout the rest of the term, we will be expanding on our knowledge of place value and decimal numbers. The class will aim to understand the meaning of a digit in its place and from there begin to work on skills such as rounding, adding/subtracting multiples of 10 and multiplying/dividing by multiples of 10. 

	Other Learning
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Throughout the term we will also be revising French numbers, colours  and phrases before moving on to learn about clothes and descriptions of people. 

In RE this term, our focus will be on world religions, studying the beliefs that different religions have and comparing them. 

[image: image8.wmf]We will also be studying drama and script reading/writing. The class have been practicing reading Rohld Dahls ‘James and the Giant Peach’ Play script. They have been focusing on reading with expression and tone whilst being able to follow where their part is. 
	Keeping in touch
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As always, I am keen to keep in contact with you all, regarding the progress and happiness of your child.  If you need to get in touch, please feel free to pop a note in your childs school bag, or contact me via the school office and I will make every effort to respond as soon as possible.

Kind Regards

Jessica Wilkinson 

Class Teacher


